
We want to hear your 
views on GP services

…in Sandwell and West Birmingham

• What works well?  
• How could we improve services?  
• �How can we support you to choose the best health service when you’re 

feeling unwell? 

Have your say before the listening exercise closes on Friday 9 October 2015

You can get involved in our listening exercise, by:

• �Attending one of our events:  
Thursday 24 September 2015, 6pm at Elim Church, Victoria Street,  
West Bromwich, B70 8EX 
Wednesday 30 September 2015, 10am in the main meeting room,  
Tower Hill Surgery, 433 Walsall Road, Perry Barr, Birmingham, B42 1BT

• �Responding to our online survey at www.sandwellandwestbhamccg.nhs.uk 

We are also holding a range of local community events, to find out more 
please contact our Engagement Team.

To find out more or to request a paper copy of the survey contact our 
Engagement Team: phone 0121 612 1447, email swbccg.engagement@nhs.net 
or visit www.sandwellandwestbhamccg.nhs.uk 


